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9 March 2022 

Dear Jack,  

Thank you for your letter of 16 February on behalf of the Petitions Committee regarding Petition 
P-06-1217 to open Long Covid one stop medical hubs / clinics, and asking for the  patient voice
to be included in any decision on the future of long Covid service provision.

In my statement on long COVID in the Senedd on 8 February, I stated the first review of the 
Adferiad programme indicates the model of locally delivered, integrated and multi-professional 
rehabilitation appears to be meeting the needs of our population.  

The preliminary national evaluation report undertaken by Cedar (Health Technology Research 
Centre), which informed this review, included service user feedback and will be published in due 
course.  

In the next months, Cedar will continue to collect survey data from long COVID service users at 
a national level and plan to release a second national report to Welsh Government officials in 
the spring.  

We will continue to monitor, learn and improve long Covid services, making sure we react to 
feedback from people who need and who use these services. 

I hope this response has been helpful. 

Yours sincerely,  

Eluned Morgan AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Iechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
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